
Elementary Battle of the Books 

(4th and 5th Graders only!) 

Club Permission Slip 

Where:  Porter Library 

When: Designated Wednesdays Each Month from 3:40-4:45 p.m.  

 *Forms are due on Sept. 27th (*First club meeting is OCTOBER 2nd )  

What:  An awesome club that reads books and competes on them!        

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Permission Slip 

   My son/daughter, ______________________________, has permission to attend the 

Battle of the Books Club Meetings from 3:40-4:45 p.m. on designated Wednesdays this 

fall, winter and spring.  *Please promptly pick up your student at 4:45 or they may be 

at risk for removal from Battle of the Books. Due to the fact that this club competes, 

we do not encourage students to join that know they have conflicts already or wish to join 

another Wednesday club that starts later in the year. 

______________________________  __________________ 

Parent’s Signature      Date 

Phone number:  ________________________ 

Email address:  ________________________ 

*This club does not permit siblings to stay after with club members. 

Please return this form, only, to Mrs. Banks.  We will notify club members of any changes 

in schedule and more details about our competitions as they approach. 


